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Media Advisory: Event to Celebrate New Fiber Optic Apprenticeship Program 
  

Montpelier, Vermont – Vermont Community Broadband Board (VCBB) Executive 
Director Christine Hallquist will be joined by leadership from Vermont Department of 
Labor (VDOL) to tour North Country Career Center and celebrate its partnering with the 
State and Wireless Infrastructure Association (WIA) to implement the new Fiber Optic 
Apprenticeship Program. 

What: Tour of training center and climbing yard, showing of apprenticeship training 
video, signing of apprenticeship agreement. 

Who: VCBB Executive Director Christine Hallquist, VDOL Leadership, North Country 
Career Center Leadership, WIA Leadership 

When: Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 2:30 

Where: 633 Upper Quarry Road, Newport 

For more information about the new Fiber Optic Apprenticeship Program, go to the 
VCBB website or read our recent press release. 
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